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6th January, 1944.
Dear Nr. Mann,

Many thanks indeed for your letter of the 3rd
instant respecting the motorship "KATENDRECHT" for which I

am much oblliged.

We will keep the case in mind pending a declision -
meantime, I send you my heartiest New Year greetings.
Yours slncerely,
}1- Gn Mann’ Eﬁq. f L "!‘ 5 >~
2/3, Crosby Square, <) £UZU
London, BE.C.3.
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